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23 April 2012

Dear Neighbour

Pymble Ladies’ College is delighted to present the next stage of the ‘College Master Plan’
to our local community.

The College Master Plan outlines the proposed development of new facilities on the
College grounds and includes replacing the existing pool facilities.

The presentation to our local community will take place on Tuesday 1 May at 6.00pm in
the Jobson Lecture Theatre in the Senior School Centre Kate Mason Building. The
presentation will run for approximately 45 minutes.

If you would like to attend, please RSVP to events@pymblelc.nsw.edu.au by Friday
27 April.

The College Master Plan presentation continues our commitment of engagement with our
local community and we look forward to welcoming you to the presentation early next
month.

Should you have any questions in relation to the College Master Plan in advance of the
presentation, please email masterplan@pymblelc.nsw.edu.au.

Yours sincerely

David Sexton
Head of Operational Services

ABN 78 619 140 464



